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Porthcawl Comprehensive School was delighted to be able to distribute results to 
students at GCSE.  These results are the outcome of the unique and most 
challenging set of circumstances for students and staff. We are thrilled that students 
have reached, and in most cases exceeded, their potential. 
 
Students have had their endeavour rewarded with some amazing results.  There is a 
large debt of gratitude for teachers who have worked so hard once again this year 
and for parents who have supported their sons and daughters.  Excellent results truly 
reflect the effective partnership between a school, its learners and the support from 
home.  In these remarkable circumstances, we are proud of the integrity and 
thoroughness of the centre determined grades that are reflected in these fantastic 
results. 
 
These excellent results will help Porthcawl students to unlock their potentially 
wonderful futures. Congratulations to staff and students for their hard work and 
steadfast dedication in the most difficult of circumstances.  
 
We will be expecting around 75% of our current Year 11 to return to our Sixth Form.  
We realise that this has been a very anxious time and our staff will be available to 
discuss options going forward.  A number of students from other schools have 
expressed an interest in our school and we look forward to meeting and greeting 
them in September. If anyone is interested in post 16 education at our school, please 
email an enquiry to info@porthcawlschool.co.uk. 
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